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SB3035
Submitted on: 2/24/2014
Testimony for WAM on Feb 25, 2014 09:10AM in Conference Room 211

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Stuart Coleman Surfrider Foundation Support Yes

Comments: Working with many North Shore residents and groups, we oppose DOT’s
 plans to build a longer bypass road that would go through the Chun’s neighborhood
 and require condemning parts of people’s properties in that area and building bridges
 on either end of the bypass. This plan would take many years and millions of
 taxpayer dollars to build. Instead, we support the plan for a shorter road that goes
 around the existing support park land and wouldn’t require building bridges or
 condemning people’s properties. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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